
BLR Conducts Monitoring of Implementation of OURS and Other BLR Programs 

 

 

The Bureau of Labor Relations visited six (6) Regional and Field Offices to monitor the 

implementation of Online Union Registration System (OURS) and other BLR 

programs. Six (6) teams went to DOLE-NCR Field Offices on 13-14 December 2018 

and Regional Offices 3, 6, 7, 11 and 10 on 17-19 December 2018. 

 

This activity aims to determine the status of implementation of OURS and other BLR 

programs in the regional and field offices. It also seeks to monitor and validate the 

actual implementation of the programs as well as determine the issues and concerns 

with respect to its implementation. 

 

The teams visited schools of Workers’ Organization and Development Program 

(WODP) scholars, establishments where Labor Relations, Human Relations and 

Productivity training were conducted, labor organizations that have availed of WODP 

training grants, members of RTIPC/ITC, and Field Offices implementing OURS. They 

observed the work environment and interviewed the beneficiaries of BLR programs.  
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